
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The Clark County Board of Greater Clark Parks District will hold a public 

hearing at the Clark County Council's Hearing Room, 1300 Franklin Street, 

6th Floor, Vancouver, Washington, on Tuesday, November 26, 2019 at 10 am, 

to consider the adoption of the 2020 Greater Clark Parks District budget in the 

total amount of $3,700,000. 

The Greater Clark Parks District property tax levy for 2020 will also be 

considered at this time. 

More information concerning this meeting may be obtained from: 

Lori Pearce, Administrative Services Manager 
Clark County Public Works 
1300 Franklin Street, 4th Floor, Vancouver, WA 98660 
564.397.4461 

eb ca Messinger 
Clerk to the Council 

PLEASE PUBLISH: November 12, 2019 
November 19, 2019 

~ For other formats, contact Voice 360.397.2322 Relay 711 or 800.833.6388 
OJ the Clark County ADA Office Fax 360.397.6165 Email ADA@clark.wa.gov 


